
March 1 - Read-A-Thon Prize Assembly
March 14 - Spring Pictures
March 28 - Early Dismissal

March 29 - No School

As we spring forward, please remember that proper sleep is an important aid and
boost for a student’s immune system. Attendance is important as we wind down
the year and wrap up the last of our standardized testing starting Mid- March

through Mid-May. If you are unaware the district policy allows a parent or
guardian to excuse a child for up to 10 days of absences. After the initial ten a

doctor’s note is required. If you exceed your maximum days and your child
reaches three unexcused days a SAIP meeting will occur to discuss possible

changes to improve attendance. If these behaviors don’t improve the district
must file with the local magistrate as it is illegal to exceed 6 or more unexcused

days. As always proper communication with the district can alleviate a lot of
these problems. If you have any questions please reach out to my office.
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Kindergarten: Willow V., Kolton E., Evelyn B., Timothy G., Scarlett W.
First Grade: Brady V., Braxton S., Rosalynn K., Henry W., Miles M.,       

Parker P.
Second Grade: Lucas M., Haylee F., Marissa B., Remi D., Hayleigh M.



Mrs. Berdine graduated from SRU high school and Mansfield University.  
She lives in Pine City with her husband, Jeff, their son Braden and their
Yorkshire Terriers.  Mrs. Berdine has worked for the school district for

25 years and enjoys shopping and doing crafts.  The thing she enjoys most
about her job is watching students learn to read.  

Mrs. Kent graduated from Mansfield High School and Mansfield
University and enjoys reading and gardening.  She lives in Columbia
Cross Roads with her husband Ty, their son Bryce and their 2 cats.  
Mrs. Kent has worked for the district for 16 years and says the best

thing about her job is watching the students learn and grow.

Mrs. Mitstifer graduated from Troy High School and Penn State University and enjoys
reading and spending time with family.  This is Mrs. Mitstifer’s first year teaching in the
district and the thing she likes best about her job is that she has the opportunity each day
to be a positive influence on each of my students.  She also enjoys teaching her students

how to be kind to others.  Mrs. Mitstifer lives in Checkerville with her husband, Greg, their
four children, Camden, Mitchell, Jackson, and Gracelyn and their chickens.

Mrs. Ward graduated from Montgomery Area High School and Penn State
University.  She lives in Troy with her husband, Gary.  They have four children,
Leah, Trevor, Braden, and Lydia and a cat.  She enjoys spending time with my
kids and going to sporting events (go Penn State and the Steelers!).  Mrs. Ward

has worked in the district for 16 years and says that the best part of her job is her
students, her co-workers, and the awesome Troy families!
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Mrs. Lehman graduated from Bald Eagle Nittany and Lock Haven
University and has worked for Troy for 23 years. She lives in Millerton with

her husband, Kevin. they have four children, and two golden retreivers.
She enjoys taking pictures, collecting Mickey Mouse items and attending
sporting events.   The thing she loves most about her job is being in the

classroom surrounded by children.  I loe teaching them how to read.
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KrispyKrispy
KremeKreme 20242024

762 boxes

CONGRATULATIONS TO
MRS. WRIGHT’S CLASS!

YOU SOLD 76 DOZEN DONUTS!!


